

Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board Held at the Livonia Town Hall Monday, October 10, 2022

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Kuker, Maloney and Pool

Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Fiedler

The Workshop Meeting, conducted on Zoom, came to order at 9:00 a.m.

Hass explained that he and Supervisor Pool, who make up the Road Committee, interviewed three of the six applicants for the job of Parks and Cemetery Superintendent. The candidate that they ranked the highest of the interviewed applicants was Chris Aubart. Hass made a motion to hire Aubart as the new Parks and Cemetery Superintendent. The motion was seconded by Pool. The motion passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Hiller reported that there was some concern about the progress of the possible merger/annexation with the City of Zimmerman. He asked that Hammre hold off on sending the City the requested information on our Agreement with Waste Management until the Board can hold another meeting to discuss the progress and issues that have recently come up. A Workshop Meeting will be posted for Monday, October 17 at 12:00 pm to discuss.

Pool/Maloney unanimous to adjourn the Workshop meeting at 9:18 am.

Dated this 24th day of October, 2022

Chair or Vice Chair

Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer